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Boneo Water Recycling Plant 
Work continues to progress for the Boneo Water Recycling Plant upgrade. A smaller team is 
working on site with a focus on mechanical and electrical works and commissioning the new Plant 
operations.  

Project update - March to May 

The main works undertaken over the last three months include: 

 Completion of the Inlet and Primary Sludge Treatment Plant mechanical and electrical 
works.  

 Installation of the new odour control system. 

The Plant listed above are now undergoing commissioning activities.  

 

Above: Odour ducting and management system. 

 

Above: Completed inlet structure. 
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Upcoming works  

During June the project team plans to carry out the migration of influent to the new inlet works and 
decommission the existing inlet. The final stage of works on pavements and roads within the Plant 
will commence.   

The majority of works over the coming months will involve work inside the new Plant (mechanical 
and electrical works) and commissioning activities. The level of activity will result in a similar 
experience for our neighbours to the last three months 

Works are expected to be completed in late 2021, which includes site sheds and offices removed 
offsite and areas disrupted by the construction activities reinstated.  

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Robyn Brown 
Phone:  0438 674 790 
Email:  Robyn.brown@jhg.com.au   
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 


